
September 2012 – NHI Committee Reports 
 
Answering Service 
Naisa 

The answering service received 3 calls in June, 4 calls in July and 7 calls in 
August. Because some people are no longer able to do this service, and others 
have switched days to better accommodate their schedules we are in need of 
volunteers to take messages and call people back on Wednesdays, Fridays and 
Saturdays. Anyone interested in doing this service can contact Answering 
Service Chair Naisa Chase at naisa.chase@gmail.com or by Verizon cell at 
603-630-9969. 

  
Back to Basics 
Nathan W.  

Still looking for a group willing to host a Back to Basics. 
 

  
Budget 
Nancy S 

The Budget Committee will be meeting in October to prepare the new Budget 
for the 2013 Calendar year.  To help us come up with a realistic budget, I need 
all Committee chairs to submit any outstanding expenses that need 
reimbursement as soon as possible.  Also, please email me your budget 
requests and any questions for 2013 by October 1st.    

  
Mailing Coordinator 
Kelley 

26 packets mailed at a cost of $38.60. Should we reconsider the procedure 
here? 

  
Multi Media  
Bill  

Charging the batteries on the PA system for Sunday!   

  
Region 6 
Dee, Leslie 

Need to elect another delegate.  

  
Sharathons 
See Dee 

 

  
Twelfth-Step Within 
Peggie M.  

The September TSW  flyer asks," Need to increase the quality of recovery?". 
It goes on to describe Twelfth Step Within Service. Please bring copies back to 
your meetings and share the message of TSW Service. 

  
Website 
Jill  

Status quo, trying to keep meeting info and Promises up to date. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
  
 
 
 
 


